
The City has proposed roadway 
improvements along Pleasant Valley Road 
between Duraleigh Road and Glenwood 
Avenue. The proposed improvements 
include rehabilitating the existing pavement 
and widening to add a center turn lane, 
bicycle lanes, and sidewalks.

The properties alongside Pleasant Valley 
Road feature exclusively retail and 
commercial uses. However, there are 
multifamily residential developments along 
Duraleigh Road that will benefit from the 
pedestrian connectivity to Glenwood. This 
street has heavy wear and tear and is in 
need of an upgrade in order to handle 
vehicle traffic and heavy industrial use. The 
proposed sidewalks would facilitate 
improved access to transit as Go Raleigh 
Route #6 is located at either end of this 
project.

Project Description & Purpose

PLEASANT VALLEY ROAD WIDENING PROJECT
PUBLIC MEETING
MARCH 15, 2018



Left: Existing Pleasant Valley 
Road looking East

Right: Proposed rendering 
of Pleasant Valley Road 
looking East

Improvements along Pleasant Valley 
Road also involves landscaping 
enhancements including planting 
street trees and selecting plants 
that foster design cohesion and 
uniformity.
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The existing pavement along Pleasant Valley Road is in poor condition. Additionally, 
operational improvements including bike and pedestrian access are needed.

The purpose of the project is to rehabilitate the pavement, improve traffic operations, and 
provide connectivity for pedestrians and bicyclists.

When the project is ready for construction, the contractor will use temporary lane closures 
along sections of Pleasant Valley Road, Commercial Avenue, and Delta Lake Drive to rebuild 
the pavement while still providing traffic accessibility.
Along a small section of Pleasant Valley Road, the contractor will be temporarily closing 
the road and rerouting traffic along Grove Church Road and Commercial Avenue. Local 
businesses will still have access along Glenwood Avenue. This will allow for construction to 
be completed quicker and safer.

Why is the Project Needed?

How is the Project Going to be Built?

A copy of the public meeting 
maps can be viewed on the 
Town of Raleigh website at:

www.raleighnc.gov/projects/
content/PWksDesignConst/Ar-
ticles/PleasantValleyRd.html

If you need additional 
information or would like to 
discuss the project further, 

please contact the following 
project manager:

Brennon Fuqua, PE, PMP
919-996-4172

brennon.fuqua@raleighnc.gov

Oct. 19, 2016 
	 Corridor Public Meeting
		  (25% Design)

March 18, 2018	
	 Design Public Meeting
		  (65% Design)

Summer 2018 
	 Public Hearing

Fall 2018	
	 Complete Right of Way 
	 Acquisition

Winter 2018  	
	 Award Construction 
	 Contract

Fall 2019	
	 Project Completion
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COMMENT SHEET

NAME:

ADDRESS:

EMAIL:

QUESTIONS/COMMENTS:
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